
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                26th May 2022 

Topics 
 

The topics for next term are as follows: 
 
N     Opposites Attract 
 
R      Here Comes the Sun 
 
Y1     Splendid Skies 
 
Y2     Changes 

 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Resilience’ 

 
‘The ability to resist and bounce back from 

adversity and not break’ 
 

Half Term 
 

School breaks up for half term today. 
Tomorrow is an Inset Day (teacher training) 
therefore school will be closed. Enjoy the 
holidays and we look forward to seeing you 
when we return on Monday 6th June at 
8.50a.m. 
 

 

School Photographs 
 

Photographs have arrived and have now been 
sent home. Please send any orders in to 
school by: 
 

Friday 10th June 
 

Chicks 
 

We are pleased to announce that the eggs 
have hatched and we had 6 lovely fluffy baby 
chicks who after being lovingly looked after 
by our Nursery children, have now returned 
to their forever home on the farm. 
 

Jubilee Party 
 

The children had a fantastic day today 
celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee – we 
actually had a visit from a ‘very special 
person’! We would like to thank our brilliant 
kitchen staff who did a great job providing 
the party food and thank you to parents 
who donated towards the cost. 
 

 
 

Acorn Farm 
 

Nursery had a lovely treat on Thursday 
with a visit from Acorn Farm. The children 
were able to get up close to the animals and 
even pet them. They all had a lovely time 
and enhanced their learning about animals. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Mon    6  Jun      Return to school 8.50am 
Mon    6  Jun      Y1 Clubs 
Wed   8  Jun       Adult Yoga 9.15am 
Fri    10  Jun       Nursery Biscuit Day 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        92% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    97%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    87% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     90% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     93% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    95% 
 
. 

Overall Attendance 
 

92% 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in school 
before registers close. 

 
School begins at 8.50am 

 
BREAKFAST CLUB 
 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 
3.00-5.30PM 

 

 

Cool Milk 
 

If your child is over 5 and you would like them to 
have milk in school then please follow the online 
instructions to register and make payment. If you 
are in receipt of certain benefits then your child 
may not have to pay for milk. Please see a 
member of the office staff if you would like 
further information. 
 

www.coolmilk.com 
 

Punctuality 
 

Reminder - school starts at 8.50a.m. Whilst the 
vast majority of pupils arrive on time every day, 
there is a small minority of pupils who are missing 
out on vital lessons by arriving late for school. 
Please make every effort to ensure your child 
does not have to walk into class late. Thank you 
for your continued co-operation. 
 

Adult Yoga Course 
 

Our Adult Yoga Course starts on Wednesday 8th 
June at 9.15. If you have filled in the reply slip 
and returned it to school then you have secured a 
place. If you require further information, please 
contact the school office.  
 

 
 


